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(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
	ITEM NO.


	REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR CHILDREN’S SERVICES 

	CABINET MEETING

ON 11th APRIL 2006

	TITLE:
	THE CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE’S PLAN

	RECOMMENDATIONS:
	Cabinet is asked to agree the interim version of the Children and Young People’s Plan with reference to further work being undertaken.



	
	

	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
	The Children Act (2004) requires a Children’s Services Authority to prepare and publish a Children & Young People’s Plan by 1st April 2006. Appendix One provides an overview of the requirement.

During the summer (April – July 2005) members of the Children and Young People’s Planning Forum Executive agreed to align the development of the plan with the developments of the Children and Young People’s Partnership arrangements and the new Children’s Services Directorate:

1. The shadow Children and Young People’s Partnership Board (July – December 2005) and Operational Board (January 2006 onwards) would oversee the development of the plan.

2. A core group of officers would develop the draft plan:

· The senior Primary Care Trust Officer supporting the C&YP Partnership Board 

· Newly appointed staff within the Children’s Services Directorate (Assistant Director – Strategy & Commissioning, Manager, Strategy & Accountability)

· External Consultant working with the Children’s Services Directorate on the implementation of the locality framework

3. The locality development events would be used to supplement  the previous partnership work to consult with Children and Young People’s Partnership Board, parents and carers and locality partners on the content and nature of the Plan.

4. The Board asked officers to produce a simple development plan (Appendix 2).

We have recently completed the interim version of the Plan, having consulted on its content (Appendix 3). Once the Plan has been completed, the Marketing Team will publish it in a variety of formats:

· Placed on the appropriate websites

· Booklet available in community and agency settings

· Wallchart / poster

· Leaflet

· CD-ROM

We intend to launch the Children and Young People’s Plan as part of a Children and Young People’s Week; a week which will celebrate Salford’s investment in its Children and Young People



	
	

	BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:

(Available for public inspection)
	N/A

	
	

	ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
	N/A

	
	

	SOURCE OF FUNDING:
	N/A

	
	

	LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
	N/A

	
	

	FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
	N/A

	
	

	CONTACT OFFICER:
	Paul Greenway, Assistant Director of Strategy & Commissioning, Tel: 0161 778 0436

	
	

	WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S)
	ALL

	
	

	KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
	

	
	

	DETAILS (Continued Overleaf):
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